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From The Principal

Kia ora koutou
 
Welcome to Term 3, and I trust you had an enjoyable break.
 
The term ahead has many highlights to look forward to, and you should by now have received
a list of key dates, which you can also download here via our website. A major event coming
soon will be our Y3/4 Production, showcasing the talents of our middle school classes in
what is sure to be a memorable experience for all those involved. Next week, we celebrate
Book Week with fun reading-related activities, including the opportunity to dress as a favourite
literary character on Thursday, 1st of August.
 
Many of you will have noticed work progressing on our 4-classroom renovation in Block 1.
These will be refreshed and modernised as individual learning spaces (as opposed to open
plan modern learning environments). We continue to take the view that this model works best
for our learners and our approach to curriculum. Works are also underway to upgrade three of
our Junior bathrooms, (which are over 20 years old and de�nitely due an upgrade!). The
disruption is minimal, with works expected to be completed by the end of the term.
 
An important reminder also that children are under no circumstances to be left unsupervised
before or after school (before 8.15am or after 3.15pm). In particular, we have recently noticed
a number of children left waiting to be picked up on the playground after hours. It is against
Board policy and unsafe to leave children unsupervised in this way, even for a short period of
time. Before and after-school care options are available for those who need to take advantage
of this due to work commitments.
 
Finally, a belated acknowledgement to legendary New Zealand singer, songwriter and all-round
music icon Tim Finn, who generously visited our Y6 students at the end of last term. Tim
answered questions and performed with the children in connection with their 'Parihaka' topic.

https://docs.wixstatic.com/ugd/2f5cce_0fb1c70df9d243299c60aaacc21e2e18.pdf


Book Week

Next week is "Book Week". On Thursday August 1st, children
will be dressing up as their favourite book character. Start
thinking about your costume!

MENPS Community Calendar

Click to view, download or subscribe and keep up to date with what's happening at MENPS

SPORTS NOTICES

This was a fantastic experience for all concerned, and a rare opportunity to talk to such a
renowned artist about his work.
 
Ka kite anō au i a koutou 
 
Alan Jackson
Principal

Notices and Reminders

Assembly Friday 26 July, 2.30 pm in the school hall
Book Week next week!

https://calendar.google.com/calendar/embed?src=menps.school.nz_fa5irfnselt4oo5iukr888shpg%40group.calendar.google.com&ctz=Pacific%2FAuckland
https://s.smore.com/u/8125177f36c4dd80e1f40b8bf30b8ca6.png
https://s.smore.com/u/1c84ca6f4122001da3dd91281f1f963d.jpg






Yummy Apple Stickers

Don’t forget to collect your yummy apple stickers and earn
cool sports equipment for our school 
 
A copy of the collection sheet can be downloaded from the
Yummy Apple Website www.yummyfruit.co.nz or collected
from the o�ce.

http://www.yummyfruit.co.nz/
https://s.smore.com/u/029ebaecc57613767f2290630090b200.png


COMMUNITY NOTICES

Facebook

Supporting Our School Through
Fundraising & Fun Events

Follow us on Facebook 
Keep up to date with the PTA on Mt Eden Normal Primary
School PTA page

menpspta@gmail.com mteden.school.nz/pta

http://facebook.com/MtEdenNormalPrimarySchoolPTA
https://s.smore.com/u/e8611b8640525bf18ffffaf2066b7727.jpg
mailto:menpspta@gmail.com
https://www.mteden.school.nz/pta










Facebook

Contact Us

Mount Eden Normal Primary S… admin@mteden.school.nz

096300009 mteden.school.nz

http://www.facebook.com/MtEdenNormalPrimarySchoolPTA/
https://s.smore.com/u/25537c873482209448fa5184a9963235.jpg
http://maps.google.com/maps?daddr=Mount%20Eden%20Normal%20Primary%20School%2C%20Valley%20Road%2C%20Auckland%2C%20New%20Zealand&hl=en
mailto:admin@mteden.school.nz
tel:096300009
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